
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Peter C. Anderson 

 
United States Trustee 

 
for the Central District of California 

 
invites you to an Open House for 

 
The new Los Angeles and Woodland Hills Offices 

 
Wednesday, March 19, 2014 

 
9:30 am - 11:30 am 

 
Office of the United States Trustee 

 
915 Wilshire Blvd, Suite 1850 

 
Los Angeles, California 

 
 
 
 Acceptances only by March 12th 
 RSVP: violet.thompson@usdoj.gov 


